Stockton Appoints Two New Deans, Police Chief

Board of Trustees Approve Actions at May 7 Meeting

For Immediate Release; with photos of Bartolotta, Honaker and Coffin

Wednesday, May 7, 2014

Contact: Maryjane Briant

News and Media Relations Director Galloway Township, NJ 08205 Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu

(609) 652-4593

Galloway Township, NJ - Dr. Theresa Bartolotta was named as the new dean of the School of Health Sciences and Dr. Lisa Honaker was confirmed as dean of the School of Arts and Humanities (ARHU) and Gregory J. Coffin was appointed as the new police chief of the Campus Police by the Board of Trustees of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey at their May 7, 2014 meeting.

All three appointments came after extensive searches to fill the positions.

"Stockton is extremely pleased and excited about the hiring of these three consummate professionals," said President Herman Saatkamp. "Their credentials and achievements are exemplary and they will provide first-rate leadership into the future."

Dr. Bartolotta, who will begin her work at Stockton in July, recently has served Seton Hall University in the Office of the Provost as Director of Assessment for Academic Affairs. In that role, she co-founded the

-continued from page 2-

that